SPECIAL MEETTNG G000 Am January 2, 1981

The three Selecimen met with Mr. & Mrs. Purton Knlght regarding thelr
vuilding pewnit application to comvert a newly-purchased house on Hiver Hd.
to a two-apartment dwelling, Point in guestion is that this bullding is
comnected to the Town Hall well and the Selectmen are concerned whether
the walter supply can handle the exira use.

The original contracts to the water righis were read and dlscussed,
Mr. Enight advised that they plan to prohibit use of washing machines and
dishwashers in these apartments,

Selectman Todd then guestioned whether the existing septie system
would accomodate m two familges. WMr. Knight agreed that if there should
be a problem, it would be his responsibility to make corrections,

The three Selectmen could see no reason to withhold the permit,
therefore a permit wag issued, Next wesk, the Knights will sign their

Water Contract Agreement.



